
From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To: Public Hearing
Subject: FW: Support for the FSDHCA
Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 9:49:37 PM

 
 
From: John Horn  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 8:16 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Support for the FSDHCA
 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Councillors. 
 
I wish to express my support for the proposed heritage conservation area in First
Shaughnessy. 
 
Thanks very much for considering this not. I apologize for not being able to attend this
evening's public hearing.
 
Kind regards,
 
John
 
--
John Horn, MA

   
_________________________________________________________
a johnism: "more than anything else it is contagious enthusiasm that shifts culture."
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